




















Dr. Westrich is a paid-consultant of Stryker Orthopaedics. The opinions expressed by Dr. Westrich are those of Dr. 
Westrich and not necessarily those of Stryker. Individual experiences may vary.

The data included in this presentation was collected and is owned by the surgeon authors of this presentation. The data 
was not collected by Stryker.

A surgeon must always rely on his or her own professional clinical judgment when deciding whether to use a particular 
product when treating a particular patient. Stryker does not dispense medical advice and recommends that surgeons be 
trained in the use of any particular product before using it in surgery.
The information presented is intended to demonstrate the breadth of Stryker's product offerings. A surgeon must always 
refer to the package insert, product label and/or instructions for use before using any of Stryker's products. Products 
may not be available in all markets because product availability is subject to the regulatory and/or medical practices in 
individual markets. Please contact your sales representative if you have questions about the availability of products in 
your area. 
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